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 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
Joe Zambataro 

Fratelli, 

Hard to believe autumn is upon us and the 
holiday season is just around the corner.  As 
Thanksgiving approaches, I am reminded of 
how thankful and proud I am to simply be a 
part of this club.  We had a remarkably busy 
and productive summer of events and   
fundraising activities.  So once again, a huge 
“thank you” to all the volunteers who made it 
seem easy.  It is especially satisfying to see 
these events occur with a real sense of  
brotherhood and family, and at the same time 
very successful for the club over all.  Vuccuni 
arrubbatu cchiù duci e 'nzuccaratu.  We should all 
be very proud, and again “thank you” to all of you. 

Hopefully everyone has marked the calendar of our adult and children’s 
Christmas parties.  I know we have a lot of new members, so I want to 
encourage each of you to plan on attending what has always been one of our 
best events of the year.  Our cooks are working on another great menu. 
There will be music and dancing and our Women’s Club will be helping out 
with a few surprises, as well.  

Unfortunately, we have several members working through some difficult 
health issues.  So please keep them in your thoughts and prayers, especially 
as the holidays approach.  

On behalf of myself and your entire Board of Directors I want to wish each 
of you a very happy Thanksgiving.  

Joe 

· November 5th —                       

Regular Meeting Night 
 

· December 14th —                       

Adult Christmas Party 
 

· December 16th —                       

Children’s Santa Party 
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Calendar of  Events 

www.sonsofsicilysj.com 

January 7th         Guest Night Meeting 

February 
2nd     Nominating Officers Meeting 

9th     Annual Crab Feed #1 

March 
4th     Election of  Officers Meeting 

9th     Annual Crab Feed #2 

April 1st     Installation of  Officers/Ladies Night 

May 
6th     Regular Meeting 

20th   Annual Golf  Tournament 

June 3rd    Guest Night Meeting 

July 
1st      Regular Meeting 

14th   Family Picnic & Scholarship Awards 

August 
5th     Guest Night Meeting 

24th & 25th   Festa with IAHF 

September 
9th     Regular Meeting 

29th   Little Italy Festa 

October 7th     Guest Night Meeting 

November 4th     Regular Meeting 

December 
13th   Adult Christmas Party 

15th   Children’s Santa Party 
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Enjoy your Italian Heritage 
ϭϰϴϬ��ĂƐƚ�DĂŝŶ��ǀĞ͕�DŽƌŐĂŶ�,ŝůů͕��� 

ǁǁǁ͘ŐƵŐůŝĞůŵŽǁŝŶĞƌǇ͘ĐŽŵ 
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Frati, 

Tony Pappalardo has been ill lately and needs our 
prayers. Please keep him in your prayers for a quick 
recovery.  

Russ Vento shattered his femur in San Francisco and 
had to have surgery.  He is in rehab at The   Terraces 
in Los Gatos. Please pray for his quick   recovery.  

If you have any news to report, please contact me  before the 15th of the month if you want it placed in next month's 
newsletter at 650-670-0777 or email me at fredguidici64@yahoo.com. 

Bouna Salute a Tutti e Dio vi Benedica, 

Fred 

�ůů�^ŽƵůƐ��ĂǇͬ�ĂǇ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ��ĞĂĚ �–� 

dŚĞ�ϭƐƚ�ŽĨ�EŽǀĞŵďĞƌ�ŝƐ�Ă�ŶĂƟŽŶĂů�ŚŽůŝĚĂǇ�ŝŶ�/ƚĂůǇ͕�ŬŶŽǁŶ�ĂƐ�dƵƫ�ŝ�^ĂŶƟ�
Žƌ� KŐŶŝƐƐĂŶƟ͕� ǁŚŝĐŚ� ĐĞůĞďƌĂƚĞƐ� Ăůů� ƐĂŝŶƚƐ� ĂŶĚ� ŝƐ� ĨŽůůŽǁĞĚ� ďǇ� �ůů� ^ŽƵůƐ�
�ĂǇ�ŽŶ�ƚŚĞ�ϮŶĚ�ŽĨ�EŽǀĞŵďĞƌ͕�Ă�ĚĂǇ�ĚĞǀŽƚĞĚ�ƚŽ�ŚŽŶŽƌ�ůŽǀĞĚ�ŽŶĞƐ�ǁŚŽ�
ŚĂǀĞ�ƉĂƐƐĞĚ�ĂǁĂǇ͘� 

/Ŷ�^ŝĐŝůŝĂŶ͕� ƚŚŝƐ� ͚ĚĂǇ�ŽĨ� ƚŚĞ�ĚĞĂĚ͛� ŝƐ�ŬŶŽǁŶ�ĂƐ�������
Ηh� ũƵŽƌŶƵ�ƌĞ�ŵƵŽƌƟΗ͘��ŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ǁĂŬĞ�ƵƉ�ŚŽƉͲ
ŝŶŐ�ƚŽ�ĮŶĚ�Ă� ƚƌĞĂƚ� ĨƌŽŵ�ƌĞůĂƟǀĞƐ�ŶŽƚ�ǇĞƚ� ĨŽƌͲ
ŐŽƩĞŶ͘� dŚĞ� ͚ŵƵŽƌƟ͛� ďƌŝŶŐ� ƉƌĞƐĞŶƚƐ� ŽĨ� ƚŽǇƐ�
ĂŶĚ�ƐǁĞĞƚƐ͘�dŚĞ�ƚƌĂĚŝƟŽŶ�ƐĞƌǀĞƐ�ƚŽ�ƐƚƌĞŶŐƚŚͲ
ĞŶ�ĨĂŵŝůǇ�ďŽŶĚƐ͕� �� ůŝŶŬŝŶŐ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ƚŽ�ĨĂŵŝůǇ�ŵĞŵďĞƌƐ�ǁŚŽ�ŚĂǀĞ�ĐŽŵĞ�ĂŶĚ�ŐŽŶĞ�ďĞĨŽƌĞ�
ƚŚĞŵ͘� 

hŶƟů�Ă�ĨĞǁ�ĚĞĐĂĚĞƐ�ĂŐŽ͕�ƚŚŝƐ�ǁĂƐ�ŝŶ�ĨĂĐƚ�ƚŚĞ�ŽŶůǇ�ĐĞůĞďƌĂƟŽŶ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ�ǇĞĂƌ�ǁŚĞŶ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ����
ƌĞĐĞŝǀĞĚ�ƉƌĞƐĞŶƚƐ͕�ƵƐƵĂůůǇ�ƐǁĞĞƚƐ�ĂŶĚ�ƚŽǇƐ͘�dŽĚĂǇ�ƚŚĞƌĞ�ĂƌĞ�ŵĂŶǇ�ŽƚŚĞƌ�ŽĐĐĂƐŝŽŶƐ�ĚƵƌŝŶŐ�
ƚŚĞ� ǇĞĂƌ� ;�ŚƌŝƐƚŵĂƐ͕� � � � �ƉŝĨĂŶŝĂ͕� �ŝƌƚŚĚĂǇƐ͕� ĞƚĐ͘Ϳ� ĂŶĚ� ƚŚĞ� ƚƌĂĚŝƟŽŶ� ƌŝƐŬƐ� ƚŽ� ůŽŽƐĞ� ŝƚƐ�
ƐƚƌĞŶŐƚŚ͘� � �Ƶƚ� ƉĂƌĞŶƚƐ� ĐŽŶƟŶƵĞ� ƚŽ� ǁĂƌŶ� ƚŚĞŝƌ� ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ� ƚŽ� ďĞŚĂǀĞ� ŝŶ� ŚŽƉĞƐ� ƚŚĂƚ��������������������

Ηŝ�ďŽŶĂƌŵƵǌǌĂ�ƌĞ�ŵƵŽƌƟĐŝĞĚĚŝΗ�;ƚŚĞ�ŐŽŽĚ�ƐŽƵůƐ�ŽĨ�ƚŚĞ�ĚĞĂĚͿ�ŵŝŐŚƚ�ďƌŝŶŐ�ƚŚĞŵ�ƉƌĞƐĞŶƚƐ͘�dŚĞ�ǇŽƵŶŐ�ŽŶĞƐ�ǁĂŬĞ�ƵƉ�
ŽŶ�ƚŚĞ�ϮŶĚ�ŽĨ�EŽǀĞŵďĞƌ�ƚŽ�ŚƵŶƚ�ĨŽƌ�ƉƌĞƐĞŶƚƐ�ƚŚĂƚ�ŚĂĚ�ďĞĞŶ�ŚŝĚĚĞŶ�ĂƌŽƵŶĚ�ƚŚĞ�ŚŽƵƐĞ͘ � 

KŶĞ�ŽĨ� ƚŚĞ�ŵŽƐƚ�ĐŽŵŵŽŶ�ƚƌĞĂƚƐ� ŝƐ�&ƌƵƩĂ�DĂƌƚŽƌĂŶĂ͕�ƐǁĞĞƚƐ�ŵĂĚĞ�ŽĨ�ĂůŵŽŶĚ�ƉĂƐƚĞ� ƚŚĂƚ�ĂƌĞ�ĞǆƉĞƌƚůǇ�ĐƌĂŌĞĚ�ƚŽ�
ůŽŽŬ� ůŝŬĞ� ĨƌƵŝƚƐ͘�dŚĞ�ŵĂƌǌŝƉĂŶ�ĚĞůŝĐĂĐŝĞƐ�ĂƌĞ�Ă�ƐƉĞĐŝĂůƚǇ� ŝŶ�WĂůĞƌŵŽ͕�^ŝĐŝůǇ͕�ǁŚĞƌĞ�ƚŚĞǇ�ĂƌĞ�ƐĂŝĚ� ƚŽ�ŚĂǀĞ�ďĞĞŶ�ĮƌƐƚ�
ŵĂĚĞ�ďǇ�ŶƵŶƐ�Ăƚ�ƚŚĞ�DŽŶĂƐƚĞƌŽ�ĚĞůůĂ�DĂƌƚŽƌĂŶĂ͘ 

 

 
WƌĞƐŝĚĞŶƚ 
>ŝƩůĞ�:ŽĞ��ĂŵďĂƚĂƌŽ�ϰϬϴ-ϲϱϲ-Ϯϵϴϵ 
sŝĐĞ-WƌĞƐŝĚĞŶƚ 
:ŽĞ��ĂŐůŝŽŶĞ�ϰϬϴ-ϴϯϮ-ϰϯϭϲ 
^ĞĐƌĞƚĂƌǇ 
�ĂǀĞ�'ĞƌĂĐŝ�ϰϬϴ-ϴϯϯ-ϯϵϭϲ 
dƌĞĂƐƵƌĞƌ 
DŝŬĞ�DĂůƚĞƐĞ�ϰϬϴ-ϵϳϮ-ϰϵϴϲ 
 

�ŽŵŵƵŶŝĐĂƟŽŶƐ 
'ŝƵƐĞƉƉĞ��ŚŝĂƌĂŵŽŶƚĞ�ϱϭϬ-ϯϲϰ-ϴϵϴϰ 
&ŽŽĚ�^ĞƌǀŝĐĞƐ 
:ŽŶĂƚŚĂŶ�dĂŽƌŵŝŶĂ�ϰϬϴ-ϳϴϭ-ϴϴϳϬ 
^ŽĐŝĂů��ǀĞŶƚƐ 
�Žď�^ĐĂůĞƩĂ�ϰϬϴ-ϰϰϴ-ϳϮϰϳ 
,ĞĂůƚŚ�Θ�tĞůĨĂƌĞ 
&ƌĞĚ�'ƵŝĚŝĐŝ�ϲϱϬ-ϲϳϬ-Ϭϳϳϳ 
�ůƚĞƌŶĂƚĞ 
�ŚƌŝƐ��ĂŵďĂƚĂƌŽ�ϰϬϴ-ϴϭϯ-Ϯϴϭϴ 
 

�ĚǀŝƐŽƌͬWĂƐƚ�WƌĞƐŝĚĞŶƚ 
DĂƌŬ�dĂŽƌŵŝŶĂ�ϰϬϴ-Ϯϲϱ-ϰϴϮϮ 
&ŝŶĂŶĐŝĂů�^ĞĐƌĞƚĂƌǇ 
:ŽŚŶ��ŽƌƚĞƐĞ�ϰϬϴ-Ϯϯϴ-Ϭϯϲϭ 
^ĞƌŐĞĂŶƚ�Ăƚ��ƌŵƐ 
ZƵƐƐ��ĂƩĂŐůŝĂ�ϰϬϴ-ϰϳϮ-ϯϬϯϭ 
DĞŵďĞƌƐŚŝƉ 
^ƚĞǀĞ�^ĂůĐŝĐĐŝĂ�ϰϬϴ-Ϯϵϴ-ϴϳϬϬ 
WĂƌůŝĂŵĞŶƚĂƌŝĂŶ 
�ŝŐ�:ŽĞ��ĂŵďĂƚĂƌŽ�ϰϬϴ-ϴϭϯ-Ϭϱϱϭ 
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As our year draws to an end we have two more functions planned for 
our members. The adult Christmas party is scheduled for Friday          
December 14th at Napredak Hall. This will again be a club sponsored 
event which means that we will be cooking and working with the  
women’s club to provide all the activities. Then we have the annual Kids 
party on Sunday December 16th and of course Santa will make an        
appearance in the early afternoon so it’s absolutely essential that you 
call Mike with the age and gender of each child that will attend.  

We will be starting off the New Year with our first guest night on     
January 7th so please plan to bring a potential new member to enjoy our club’s first guest meeting of the year.  

 

For Guest Night Reservations Call  

Mike Maltese (408) 972-4986.  It’s Important!  

 

 

See the schedule below for a quick reference in chronological order:  

 

November 5th — Regular meeting night at Napredak Hall 

 

 

 

 

December 14th — Adult Christmas Party 

December 16th — Children’s Santa Party at Napredak Hall 

January 7th — Guest meeting night at Napedak Hall 

 

As changes occur, we’ll keep you posted with updates. 

Bob Scaletta— Social Events 

¨ Appetizer 

¨ Bread & Butter 

¨ Salad 

¨ Pasta with sugo 

¨ Chicken 
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La Trinacria  






